
 

                                          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

16.01.2023 

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

As you will be aware, Year 6 is a very important year in school for your child. It is your child’s final year at 

Holgate Primary School and is also the year in which they take their SAT’s tests. These will take place w/c 

TUESDAY 9th May 2023. 

 

Throughout Year 6, staff will be working alongside pupils to help them prepare for these tests as best they can 

and also to reduce any anxiety children may develop. In order for us all to work closely and successfully with 

each other, we will be holding a parent’s information session on Thursday 26th January 2023. This will be held 

at 5:00pm in order to give you an opportunity to find out more about this year and for you to ask any questions 

you may have – we will also be sharing some resources with parents and giving you some resources to use with 

your child to support them with their SATs preparation. This will take place in the school hall.  

 

We will also be selling some CGP SATs revision guides at a considerably reduced rate to which they are 

available in shops. Samples of these will be available for you to see at the parents’ session and you can order 

them at the event, or you will be able to order them on ParentMail. If you are unsure which level of books your 

child requires, please make contact with your child’ class teacher and they will be able to advise further. 

 

This meeting will also cover key information and dates linked for transition to secondary school.  Even if you 

have had older children take SAT’s tests before, we recommend you attend this meeting as there have been 

some recent changes to the testing due to the new curriculum which was introduced in 2016. 

 

Please could you complete the form on ParentMail to indicate whether you will be able to attend.   

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Many Thanks 

 

Mrs Woodhead and Miss Roe 


